Sheriff

Eric Aden, Okaloosa County Sheriff

Headquarters: 50 22¢ Street, Shalimar Florida 32579-1234
Phone: (850) 651-7410, Email: Sheriff@sheriff-okaloosa.org

To: Secondary Employment File
From: Kyle L. Lowrey, Inspector@

Date: May 25, 2023

Topic: 2023 Secondary Employment Holidays — *Updated*

HOLIDAY FROM TO
Christmay 12424122 40000 122522462359
Easter B4HH9-23 ¢ 0000 04/09/23-@)-2359
Memorial Day Weekend 05/26/23 @ 1200 05/29/23 @ 2359
Independence Day 07/02/23 @ 1200 07/04/23 @ 2359
Labor Day Weekend 09/01/23 @ 1200 09/04/23 @ 2359
Veterans Day 11/11/23 @ 0000 11/11/23 @ 2359
Thanksgiving 11/23/23 @ 0000 11/24/23 @ 2359
Christmas 12/24/23 @ 0000 12/25/23 @ 2359
New Year’s 12/31/23 @ 0000 01/01/24 @ 2359

The Okaloosa County Sheriff’s Office is dually accredited by the Commission for Florida Law
Enforcement Accreditation and the Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies.

The Okaloosa County Sheriff's Office provides equal access and equal opportunity in employment and services and does not discriminate.




